
Dear Community Business, 

On April 5, 2025, the Colorado River Women’s Council (CRWC) is holding their annual Western 

Auction. We are asking businesses to partner with us by donating an item, gift certificate or a 

monetary donation. The items will be auctioned off at this annual event and proceeds are used to fund 

our many community projects and community events such as: G.A.T.E (Grant Assistance for Teachers 

and Educators), P.O.K.E (Protect our Kids Environment), Boom Box Parade, Women Helping Women, 

educational scholarships and, newly added this year, ADULTEEN – to name a few.  

We would like to receive your donation no later than March 25, 2025, to give you the proper 

recognition in our programs and promotions. Your donated item will be used either in our live auction 

or in the silent auction. The committee will determine this unless you tell us which you prefer. The 

Western Auction is well attended (Sold out yearly event) by community members, providing an 

excellent source of advertising for your business.  

It will be held on April 5, 2025 at Bullhead Area Chamber Event Center. The event starts at 5:30 pm 

with dinner at 6:00 p.m. The auction excitement starts at 6:30 pm.

For table reservations and tickets or to inquire about sponsorship opportunities or to donate please 

call or contact Barb Weber at 909-544-7256 or Shelley Wilson at 714-325-5864.  

The Colorado River Women’s Council is a 501 (c)3 nonprofit organization tax ID# 20-2191245. We 

appreciate your consideration and look forward to your support.  

Sincerely, 

Shelley Wilson    

Co-Chair, Western Auction & CRWC Vice President 

714-325-5864
stwspeedy64@gmail.com

Barb Weber, Co-Chair, Western Auction  & CRWC Board Secretary
909-544-7256
suitebarbie@yahoo.com
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Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/ColoradoRiverWomensCouncil/ Website: 

https://coloradoriverwomenscouncil.info 




